May 8, 2024

Pima County Board of Supervisors
33 North Stone Avenue, 11™ Floor
Tucson AZ 85701

RE: Tanque Verde Valley Fire District, Board Member, Nancy Richards,
Resignation

Pursuant to the letter sent to you recently from Bruce Small, the Tanque Verde Fire
District Chair, I choose to resign my position in conjunction with Bruce.

Sincerely, :
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Nancy Richards
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May 6, 2024

Pima County Board of Supervisors
33 N. Stone Avenue, 11" Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Ré: Tangue Verde Valley Fire District, Board Member, Layne Lundeen,
Resignation

Pursuant to the letter sent to you recently from Bruce Small, the Tanque Verde
Valley Fire District Chair, | choose to resign my position in conjunction with
Bruce.

Sincerely,
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Layne Lundeen
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3040 N. Conestoga Avenue
Tucson AZ 85749
February 7, 2024

Pima County Board of Supervisors
33 N. Stone Avenue, 11th floor
Tucson AZ 82701

Re: Tanque Verde Valley Fire District

I have served on the governing board of the fire district since 2013, most of that time as Chair.
My wife Vicki and I have made the decision to sell our home and retire to Broadway Proper by
June of this year, which means I can no longer serve as a fire district board member.

The two board members who have served with me, Layne Lundeen and Nancy Richards, have
indicated they will be leaving the fire district board when I do. That will leave three vacancies to
be filled by the Pima County Board of Supervisors.

As a suggestion, you may want to start the search with the Bel Air Ranch Estates HOA, since the
Bel Air residents make up 81% of the fire district residents.

The fire district is in an appropriate strong financial condition. I have carefully organized all of
the fire district records, stored on a Google Drive and on our website, and I have written a bound
“how to” manual for the governing board explaining step by step all of the tasks, with access and
passwords.

If the new governing board so desires, I am willing to serve as executive director for a fee of
$4,000 per annum and continue to run the fire district until the board members are up to speed.

Sincerely,
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